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May 5, 2017 Sharelife

Dear Parents and Guardians of St. John Chrysostom Students,

Spring has finally sprung!

This year, St.John’s shall be having our annual spring fling! It will be on Friday May 19, and will
involve activities in the morning and a movie in the afternoon. All the students from JK to Grade

8 will be participating.

A $2 donation from each student, for Sharelife Catholic Charities would be much appreciated.
All proceeds will go towards this worthy charity.

There will also be a snack bar where the children may purchase snacks. Prices range from
$0.25-$1.00 per item. Students are encouraged to spend a maximum of $3.00 at the snack bar.

Finally, there will be a movie in the afternoon. The JK to grade 3 students will be enjoying their
movie in the library, and the grade 4-8 students will watch a movie in the gym.

Thank you for your support of this worthy cause.
Sincerely,

Luke 4:18
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